Your ref: Our ref: EMC/

If telephoning or calling please ask for: Mrs Conolly

Tel (01472) 324016

e-mail: Liz.conolly@nelincs.gov.uk

Г

Mr Matthew Grove Humberside Police & Crime Commissioner Pacific Exchange 40 High Street HULL

8th February 2013

Dear Mr Grove

Re: Confirmation Hearing: Proposed Appointment of Justine Curran to the Post of Chief Constable of Humberside Police

In accordance with Schedule 8 Part 1 of the Police Reform and Social Responsibility Act 2011, I write to confirm the decision of the Humberside Police and Crime Panel with regard to your proposed appointment of Justine Curran to the post of Chief Constable of Humberside Police.

The Panel held a public confirmation hearing on 6 February 2013 and had the opportunity to ask questions in relation to the proposed appointment. The Panel was grateful that you, Ms Curran, and your Chief Executive made yourselves available for questions.

After reviewing the proposed appointment, the Panel unanimously recommended that you appoint Ms Curran to the post of Chief Constable of Humberside Police.

This letter will be published on our website.

Yours sincerely

for Strategic Director Governance & Transformation